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Seth
Rosenfeld
Hj’

Hope all is well. I believe that an application
is currently under review for the opening of a
Wahaca Restaurant above the Kentish Town
tube station, which may lead to the relocation
of the "Fruit Bowl" food stand. Application
ref 2104/6620/P; associated ref
2014/4357/PRE.

T would like to voice my support for the
opening of a Wahaca in this space. I believe
this restaurant would help support the
economic growth of the neighbourhood and
continued development of the high street. As
a nearby neighbour living on Leighton Road,
1 strongly support opportunities to help
improve the look and feel of this area beyond
the status quo.

While a relocation of the Fruit Bowl stand is
unfortunate, I believe this is an attractive
trade off. I see opportunity for the Fruit Bowl
to relocate to the underused canopy area at
the corner of Kentish Town Road and
Leighton Road, where the Fruit Bowl would
add character to a space currently only used
for a flower stand and coffee stand.

Please let me know if I can be of assistance as
you move forward with this application.

Seth Rosenfeld

Mobile

NWS5 2RB

121 Leighton Road
London
NWS5 2RB

Contact the planning advice and information
service
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Diego
Actis
Hello,

Tunderstand by a recent article on The
Kentishtowner that an application is currently
under review for the opening of a Wahaca
Restaurant above the Kentish Town tube
station, which may lead to the relocation of
the "Fruit Bowl" food stand. Application ref
2104/6620/P; associated ref 2014/4357/PRE.

T would like to voice my support for the
meassure; the restaurant would be a great
addition to the highstreet and contribute
favourably to its gentrification. In addition,
the fruit stand would work perfectly in the
cannopy area, currently only partially
occupied.

Please let me know if you would need me to
voice this support through another channel.

Kind Regards,
Diego Actis

eMail

nw5 2rb

121 Leighton Road
London
NWS5 2RB

Contact the planning advice and information
service

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street

London WCIH 9JE
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